
531 S. Main St. 

Malvern, AR 72104 

“Loving God, Loving People, Serving Both” 

Pastor Billy Bartlett 

501-332-5263 
fbcmalvern.org 
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Budget Offering For January $10,512.00 

Required Monthly  $22,333.00 

Building Fund $  2,727.00 

Hispanic Offering January $     205.00 
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ROGER LEDERER 

JANUARY DEACON GREETER 



 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Jan 20, 2024:  Hand’s And Feet—Cortney 
Gaines 

Jan 21, 2024:  Baby Bottle Fundraiser Be-
gins 

Feb 10 & 17, 2024:  Kairos Training 

March 2 & 9, 2024:  Kairos Training 

March 21-23, 2023:  Kairos FBC  

April 14, 2024:  ESA Mother/Daughter 

Tea 

 

HANDS & FEET 

Hands and Feet Ministry will be serving our 

homeless neighbors again with access to 

hot showers, clean clothes, hot meal and 

haircuts on January 20, 2024 from 11am to 

1pm. 

Volunteers are needed contact Cortney 

Gaines to HELP!! 

 
 

  

THANK YOU 

Thank you for your recent gift of $505.00 on 

12/15/2023 to impact the lives of children in 

the foster care system.  

Every child’s future deserves a strong foun-

dation through the stability of belonging to a 

nurturing and loving family.  Your gift is a 

vessel of God’s love for the most vulnerable.  

Your generosity will transform the lives of 

these precious children, bringing them joy 

and brighter futures. 

Thank you for extending the love of Christ 

and leaving a legacy of compassion that will 

reach far beyond the year’s end. 

Derek Brown, PhD, LPC 

Executive Director,  

Arkansas Baptist Children & Family 

 

ATTENTION!!! 

If you come walk at the FLC after office 

hours.  Please make sure the lights are 

turned off, please make sure all doors are 

closed and locked.   

IT’S BABY BOTTLE TIME! 

January 21st is Sanctity of Human Life 

Sunday.  It  is a day that churches 

across the nation celebrate the value of 

human life.  It is also the 46yh annual 

march for life held in Little Rock, at the 

state capital.   

This is also the time that Breath of Life 

PRC kicks off our Baby Bottle Fundraiser.  

As you know, Breath of Life is a ministry of 

the Central Baptist Association, and we 

depend on the support of our churches.   

FBC will be participating again this year.  

The Baby Bottles are on the table in the 

FLC.  Please take baby bottle and start 

putting your change, check etc. FBC raised 

$2,791 last year and would love to collect 

more this year. This money helps the Preg-

nancy Center buy diapers, milk, etc, for 

these mothers and babies.  Should you 

have any questions, please contact Terri 

Colananni or myself.   

 

 

If you have something to put in our 

newsletter please forward to rrig-

gan@fbcmalvern.org by 2pm 

Tuesday. 


